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Statement of Bangladesh in the 3rd UPR cycle of France, during 29th session of the WG on UPR, on 15 January 2018, Geneva
Thank you Mr. President. Bangladesh welcomes the French delegation to their third cycle of UPR and commends the presentation of their report. 

Bangladesh appreciates French Republic's continued efforts to ensure non-discrimination among its citizens, particularly, the renewed National Action Plan against racism and anti-Semitism for 2015-2017. However, we remain deeply concerned about reports of racial profiling targeting migrants and people of foreign descents which is against existing French laws. We call upon France to ensure that such incidents are investigated and dealt with according to legal provisions. As a major destination of migrants due to historical reasons, France’s national responsibilities and obligations, as they are distinct from those of the EU, should be upheld and met in any case.
We have the following recommendations:

1) Implement the 2015 pledge to EU Council to accept 24,000 refugees in France,
2) address reported lack of access to basic services by asylum seekers and migrants, specially  unaccompanied children, 
3) Take concrete measures to reduce unemployment rate in the country. 

We wish France a successful UPR. 

Thank you. 

